

George Street Primary School

"Where Learning Comes Alive"

George Street
Hemel Hempstead
Herts
HP2 5HJ
admin@georgestreet.herts.sch.uk

Headteacher: Angela Hughes TEL: 01442 255638 www.georgestreet.herts.sch.uk

Thursday 23 November 2023

Dear Parents and Carers,

We have been working with a new caterer since September and I would be grateful for your feedback on the menu. I am sharing a link to a google form, which should only take a couple of minutes to complete, which will enable us to work together to make the menu attractive to all of our children. The new menu will start in January.

https://forms.gle/PUENgvEprQpna29v6

Following recent feedback from the children we will be offering an additional 'blue' choice from Monday 27th November of a jacket potato on Monday, Wednesday and Friday each week.

Children in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 are still currently entitled to a free meal which is covered by a Government scheme UFSM (Universal Free School Meals). We have a number of children who do not currently take advantage of this scheme so if you would like your child to give it a try with the new menu this could be a good time.

Please note that whether your child receives a free meal, under the Universal Free School Meal initiative, or if you pay for meals, your child can still book this on a daily basis. They can order a meal as little as once a week or as often as required.

If you think you may be entitled to Free School Meals please call into the school office where the staff will be happy to help with an application for you. This is usually for parents who are in receipt of Universal credits. This scheme is called the Pupil Premium Grant which is used primarily by school to help children eligible for the PPG achieve academic success similar to their peers.

I really appreciate your time to help us.

Yours sincerely Portia Ward Business Manager